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Dear families,  

We have made it to the end of the first Semester. All reports are ready to go and students who are at 
school on Friday will be taking them home. All other reports will be secured at school until students 
return on Tuesday 19 July.   

This week we farewell Mrs Locke, although sad to be leaving the Yanco PS school community, she is 
very excited to be heading to Yanco Ag to be working with secondary students. Mrs Locke is hoping 
to still be part of the KROP performances, and we look forward to seeing her then.   

Last Thursday we again welcomed families and the wider community for our end of term assembly. 
The following students should be commended on moving through the awards ladder and have 
been presented with their Bronze and Silver awards.  
 

Bronze (3 Merits)  Charlie, Flynn, Emma, Samantha, Xander, Mia, Zaide  

Silver (3 Bronze Awards)  Bella, Zaide  
 

We also celebrated the many students who are reading at home. As a school we are passionate 
about reading and this is a strength that is noticeable when you enter each of the classrooms. 
Please remember that there is the app and also a paper-based reading chart to help your child log 
their at home reading.   

A very big thank you to everyone who stayed to have morning tea with us we were able to donate 
$200 to the Cancer Council as a school with the funds from the day helping towards this total.   

Have a safe and relaxing break. We look forward to seeing everyone return to school happy and 
healthy and will be sending notes home in regards to the carnival, Education week and parent 
teacher meetings in the first week.   

 

Mrs Taylor  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Tickets are available from the Griffith 
Regional Theatre at (02) 69628452. 

Tickets are on sale from the  
Friday 24th June 
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